

## Memorandum

To: Faculty Senate

Seton Hall University

From: Katia Passerini, Ph.D.

Katia Passeriei

Provost and Executive Vice President

Re: Pandemic Impact

2021-FS-21

Date: July 7, 2021

My office is in receipt of resolution 2021-FS-21 Pandemic Impact, approved by the Faculty Senate at its June 4 meeting. I appreciate that the faculty have given outstanding service to the University despite the difficult circumstances caused by the Covid-19 pandemic. We are interested in hearing the ways the Compensation and Welfare can give us ideas for continuing to support our faculty members who have been working hard to continue their research during these uncertain conditions. As we return in the fall semester, I will designate a subcommittee from my office to meet with the Compensation and Welfare committee to hear about the needs, the suggestions, and the research this committee has done about solutions employed at other institutions.